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Progress Report - APEI Review 

 

 The first all-department Borough Safety Committee meeting was held on 
October 24, 2023.  Each department has posted the list of committee 
members and their contact information. All employees are encouraged to 
contact any member with concerns and/or ideas.  
 

 Safety Committee meetings will be held on the third Tuesday of each 
month. A member of the Safety Committee will provide a monthly report to 
the Assembly beginning in December.  

 

 ADA training is in progress for all department heads.   
 

 A formal orientation program for new employees has been established as 
part of the new hire process with Human Resources.   

 

 The orientation program for new Supervisors and Department heads is in 
place.  

 

 The Crisis Response contact has been set up through APEI.  
 

 The library is now requiring background checks for all volunteers.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
  


